
On behalf of 

His Eminence Metropolitan Methodios of Boston,

Father Nicholas Krommydas,

Father Alex Chetsas, the Parish Council, 

and the Building Committee 

we invite you to the 

Groundbreaking Ceremony 

for our new 

Saint Demetrios Church building, 

on May 15, 2011 

following the Divine Liturgy. 

Reception to follow
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